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PLANNING AND GROWTH MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE

  

NOTICE OF:  

A)  Withdrawal of the New Zoning By-law (Item PG39.8) from the Agenda of 
June 16, 2010;  

B)  Cancellation of Statutory Consideration of Item PG39.8 Originally 
Scheduled for 11:00 a.m., June 16, 2010;  

C)  Change of Meeting Room for the Meeting of June 16, 2010.  

Please be advised that Item PG39.8 on the New Zoning By-Law has been withdrawn and will be 
resubmitted to a future meeting.  

Accordingly, the Statutory Public Meeting scheduled at 11:00 a.m. on June 16, 2010 in the 
Council Chamber on the New Zoning By-law has been cancelled.  

The Statutory Open House and Public Meeting will be rescheduled at a later date and notice will 
be given.  

The remaining items on the agenda will still be considered by the Committee on June 16, 2010, 
starting at 9:30 a.m.  The location of the meeting has been changed to Committee Room 1 from 
the Council Chamber.  

For further information or assistance, please contact Merle MacDonald, Committee 
Administrator at 416-392-7340 or e-mail at mmacdona@toronto.ca   
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